Keene Township Board Meeting

From December 13 2021

PRESENT: R Simpson, T Hardy, C Wojcik, K Albert & H Noon
ABSENT: no one
GUESTS: Danny Briggs, Brad Potter, Jeanne Vandersloot,
Bob Schafer, Helen Noon, & Tom Hardy
Supervisor Robert Simpson started the meeting with the
Pledge at 7:00 PM.

Motion made to approve the October & November meeting minutes. Motion made by Corey,
2nd by Kara.

Public Comments: Bob Shafer asked questions about an easement on 95 Whites Bridge
Road. Jeanne answered some of his questions.

Treasurer Report: Kara gave the Treasurer Report giving balances on the township’s accounts.

Clerks Report: Tami gave a report stating there would be three elections in 2022. May, August
& November. Motion made to pay the bills. Corey made the motion, 2nd by Kara.

Zoning Report: Jeanne gave the zoning report.

Regarding the Planning Commission, a motion was made by Robert to nominate Matt Stahlin &
Denny Briggs. Motion made by Robert, 2nd by Corey. Motion Passed

Regarding the Zoning Board, Robert made the motion to reelect Mary Benedict & Robert
Milano. 2nd by Kara. Motion Passed

Supervisor Report: Robert went over a home owner’s questions regarding trees going down in
other people’s property. Robert is working with these penple.

Robert went over the township budget. Motion made by Corey to approve election workers and
wages. 2nd by Kara. Motion Passed.

0O1d Business: None

New Business: Maple Row Dairy




Robert had Jeanne read the information regarding the Keene Township Amendments to the
Zoning Ordinance. The resolution was voted on by Tami, Kara & Harvey and passed. Robert &
Corey abstained. Tami made the motion, 2nd by Kara.

Robert updated everyone on the new cemetery software,

Motion made by Corey, 2nd by Kara to adjourn the meeting at 8:03PM Passed

Next Meeting January 11, 2022 at 7:PM




